
Appendix 19 
 
RESPONSE TO OUT-OF-BOROUGH SCHOOLING QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

On 2nd March 2007 a questionnaire and covering letter (copy attached) were 
sent to the parents of those pupils who had expressed a preference for, and 
been allocated a place, at 5 out-of-borough secondary schools in September 
2006. 
 
95 questionnaires were sent as follows: 
 
Pupils attending Bishops’ Blue Coat CE School, Cheshire 11 
Pupils attending Frodsham High School, Cheshire  21 
Pupils attending Sir Thomas Boteler CE School, Warrington 30 
Pupils attending Bridgewater High School, Warrington  24 
Pupils attending Helsby High School, Cheshire    9 
 
        Total 95 
 
As at 26th March 2007 34 questionnaires had been returned, a 36% return 
rate. 
 
School  No. issued No. of responses Response rate (%) 
 
Bishops’  11  7   64% 
Frodsham  21  4   19% 
Sir Thomas Boteler 30  12   40% 
Bridgewater  24  7   29% 
Helsby  9  4   44% 
 
An analysis of the results from each school is attached, together with an 
overall summary. 
 


